
          
       “TO PROMOTE AVIATION IN TAUNTON AND THE SURROUNDING COMMUNITIES” 
 
 
 
 

 
Become a Member of the Taunton Pilots Association 

 
Thank you for becoming a member of the Taunton Pilots Association or for renewing your 
membership! Your tax-deductible financial support will be used in our mission to support general 
aviation, education and outreach at Taunton Airport and the surrounding areas.  
 
Your donation will also help support the TPA as we have now purchased the KTAN required liability 
insurance which allows us to hold our breakfast meetings at Taunton. It is also important to update your 
contact information to ensure you receive our newsletter and other important updates!  
 
We are considering forming an EAA Chapter at Taunton. Please provide your EAA number and any 
chapter information below, as well as any other aviation groups to which you belong.  
 
____ Individual Membership    $15. 
____ Family Membership    $30. 
____ Supporter Membership    $50. 
____ Steward Membership    $100. 
____ Benefactor Membership   $250. 
____ Heritage Membership    $500. 
____ Preservation Membership   $1000. or more (lifetime membership) 
____ Additional Donation    ___________________   
 
I have already renewed but am updating my information _______ 
 
 

Name___________________________________________________________ 

Address_________________________________________________________ 

City_____________________________State_____________Zip___________ 

Phone_(_____)____________________________________ 

E-Mail ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

EAA Member     No         Yes         Member Number _____________  
 
EAA Chapter Member? Over 1 year? No   Yes  Chapter Name _______________  
   
 

Checks should be made payable to: Taunton Pilots Association. 
Mail to: PO Box 753, Assonet, MA 02702 

 
 

tauntonpilots@gmail.com| Taunton Pilots Association | PO Box 753, Assonet, MA 02702 


